Info at NIRB

From: Davin St. Pierre <dstpierre@nirb.ca>

Sent: September-28-16 3:31 PM

To: lars.brinkmann@cnl.ca

Cc: Rowan, David

Subject: NIRB 16YNO047: "Predicting Environmental Health Risk from Radioactivity in the

Canadian Arctic" Information Request Follow-up #4

Hi Lars,

As mentioned in my previous correspondence, we are seeking clarification regarding whether your project will require
an amended timeline or whether it would still be operating within the dates submitted to the NPC. If you do intend on
conducting activities into 2018, | would recommend withdrawing your application from the NIRB and re-submitting your
application through the NPC when all documentation has been prepared. Because scope changes of this nature
(timeline) need to be sent back to the NPC, this would likely be the best your best course of action. A withdrawal can be
done by simply stating that you wish to withdraw your application from the NIRB’s assessment. For your reference, a
withdrawal would not affect the NIRB’s assessment of your re-submitted project.

Please provide an update regarding your intentions by October 5, 2016. If we do not hear back from you before this
date, we may need to suspend your file as previously directed; however, please note that any scope changes will have
to be returned to the NPC regardless of a file suspension.

Thanks,
Davin

Davin St. Pierre, M.REM
Technical Advisor Il
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